
                 Our top priority is everyone’s health and safety. Phase one of  

               reopening is being discussed and we will keep you posted.  However, we still  

            offer all of our resources: 

1.        Checking out: no longer limited to just Brandon items, we can now hold anything 

     system-wide. Place a hold, contact us to do that for you, or stop through the  

  drive-through to ask if something is in.  Drive-through hours are extended from 

Noon to 4:00 PM Monday—Thursday. 

2. Faxing/Copying/Printing: That’s right, all of our services are still available. Come 

through the drive-through between noon and 4:00 PM Monday—Thursday. We have 

wireless printing. 

3. Internet: Our Wifi is on 24/7. Park or sit outside the front if you need to use the  

internet. 

Contact us anytime, we’re here to help. 

Drive-through hours: Noon—4:00 PM Monday—Thursday 

Contact Information:  

Phone: (920)346-2350 

Email: ross@brandonlibrary.net 

Drive-through address: 117 E. Main St. | Brandon, WI 

Pam Jenoff is a Historical Fiction writer.  5 books by 

this author were just added to our collection, including; 

The Lost Girls of Paris, The Ambassador’s Daughter, 

The Diplomat’s Wife, The Kommandant’s Girl, and  

The Orphan’s Tale. 

Place a hold on them today! 

This year’s Summer Reading Program will be 

launching June 22!  It will be an app, which will 

make it easy keep track of all reading AND a great 

way to win fun, summer prizes! 

Watch the website and Facebook for details. 

New DVDs: Gretel & Hansel,  

Bloodshot, I Still Believe, Birds of 

Prey:...Harley Quinn, Call of the Wild, 

Fantasy Island, Sonic the Hedgehog, 

Onward, The Way Back,  Emma, 

Downhill, The Invisible Man 

Are you signed up for our email 

Newsletter?  We send out lists of our 

newest books and movies and keep 

you up-to-date on events and  

happenings.  Sign up on our  

website: www.brandonlibrary.net 

link on the right-hand side. 


